== AGPROfessionals

DEVELOPERS OF AGRICULTURE

May 16, 2017

Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Attn: Elliott Russell, Environmental Protection Specialist

RE: Request for Extension for Reply to 110c Adequacy Review
File Number M-2016-040

Dear Mr. Russell,

On behalf of Cargill Cattle Feeders, LLC, Joel Lemons, Manger, I hereby request an extension to
reply to the Division’s adequacy review. As you know, the end of the public comment period is
close to the decision date. We request an extension for 7-days, to June 8, 2017. Thank you for
your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

:M%

Kelsey Bruxvoort
Land Planning Technician
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